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Embassy of Chile in Norway

No. 42/11

The Embassy of Chile presents its compliments to the
Royal Ministry of Foreign Affairs- Section for Diplomatic Relations - and has the
honour to convey a translation of a message from the President of the Republic of
Chile, Mr. Sebastian Pifiera Echenique, to His Majesty King Harald V of the Kingdom
of Norway:

"His Majesty
Harald V

King of Norway
Oslo

I have the honour of addressing Your Majesty in
order to express the most sincere condolences on behalf of the People and
Government of Chile, as well as my personal condolences, for the bomb
attack at the Government Quarters and the shoocting rampage on Utgya, that
have lead to the loss of life and a great number of wounded.

Along renewing the assurances of our friendship
and solidarity, I avail myself of this regrettable occasion to express to Your
Majesty the assurances of my highest and most distinguished consideration.

Sebastian Pifiera Echenique
President of the Republic of Chile"

The Embassy of Chile would like to request that the
Ministry of Foreign Affairs forward the aforementioned message to the concerned
authorities.

The Embassy of Chile avails itself of this opportunity to
renew to the Royal Ministry of Foreign Affairs - Section for Diplomatic Relations- the
assurances of its highest conside;aﬂ.on...

-

Oslo, 25 July 2011

TO THE ROYAL MINISTRY OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS
SECTION FOR DIPLOMATIC RELATIONS
OosLO




